



17 May 2016

Dear Parents / Guardians

RE: Parking Enforcement outside Orchard Vale School

Thank you to our families who continue to support our safe travel to school ethos. Despite your support we have recently received concerns from parents regarding dangerous parking outside Orchard Vale School which has put our children and families at risk.

As a result, The Civil Enforcement Officers will be visiting Orchard Vale at 'drop off' and 'pick up times'. Anyone found parking illegally will be issued with an 'on the spot' Penalty Charge Notice (PCN).

The safety of our pupils and families is paramount to us and we want to assure our families we are doing our upmost by liaising with Devon County Council, local Police and local Councillors.

Please note designated parking can be found just before Kingfisher Drive; should you need to park within the residential area please do park respectfully.

Attached is a leaflet 'Stop, Know Parking', issued by Devon County Council for your information.

Yours sincerely

Jan Baker

Executive Head of School